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SENATOR WAGNER: No, I think we are talking about two
different things here, Dave, on...is that on page 5?
SENATOR LANDIS: You asked about campaign literature.
SENATOR WAGNER: Yes. Now on page 5, on that line 2 3
there is an exception.
SENATOR LANDIS: Oh.
SENATOR WAGNER: Yes, the exception is you know, it is an
exclusion of office supplies and campaign literature. My 
question is, does, because when you are in some of these 
campaigns you do have signs, and does campaign literature 
include signs?
SENATOR LANDIS: No, for that purpose I don't believe they
do.
SENATOR WAGNER: Okay, now I really think then what I would
like to do then is just offer an amendment and we would in­
clude signs because these are some of the things, you get 
into a campaign and I think they ought to be exempted.... 
exception to it.
SENATOR LANDIS: Well let me just say that the interpreta­
tion of that language will be subject to the legislative 
history which is determined by what the introducers say on 
the floor of the Legislature that it means and your pur­
pose of the question and my answer just meant that we 
cleared up that ambiguity and that signs are campaign 
literature for the purposes of line 23, page 5.
SENATOR WAGNER: Okay, now for the matter of record, if
that is in there and we made it a matter of record, if 
signs are t-hat, I won't add an amendment. It is a matter 
of record then.
SENATOR LANDIS: I would think that ... let me just defer
to another cointroducer and I am sure he will acknowledge 
the same thing.
SENATOR WAGNER: All right, because I don't want to have
this left up to somebody else to make the determination. 
Either we make it here or just add an amendment and stick 
the word in there. I would really, Senator Landis, if you 
really don't mind, I would just as soon put the signs in 
there.
SENATOR LANDIS: Perhaps we can do it at Select File. We
certainly would agree to that.
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